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NACS President met with the Ambassador of Malaysia in Romania


On Wednesday, June 22, 2016, Mr. József Birtalan, president of the National Agency of Civil Servants, received the visit of His Excellency Mr. Tajul Aman Mohamad, the Ambassador of Malaysia in Romania. The purpose of the meeting was to strengthen the invitation addressed to NACS by the Chief Secretary of the Government of Malaysia, Dr Ali Hamsa, to participate at the International Conference on Blue Ocean Strategy, which will take place from 16 to 18 August 2016, in Putrajaya, Malaysia.
During the talks, the Malaysian and Romanian civil service system was presented, both Malaysian representative and representatives of ANFP demonstrating their readiness to collaborate in the future.
 
 “I am honored with this visit and at the same time I am convinced that the field of civil service is one with great prospects for bilateral development. We are open to cooperation, permanently willing to implement viable projects that produce concrete results at the level of the Romanian public administration ”, declared the NACS president.
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